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SUBMISSION FORM


Chief Executive Officer
City of Gosnells
PO Box 662
GOSNELLS WA 6990


Attention: Administration Officer, Technical Services


Dear Sir/Madam

Partial Thoroughfare Closure – Northbound Lane, Cameron Street, Thornlie 
Road users are advised that the northbound lane of Cameron Street, next to the cul-de-sac, Thornlie, within the City of Gosnells, will be temporarily closed from 7 March 2024 to 7 March 2025.

The temporary partial road closure will allow the METRONET Thornlie-Cockburn Link Project to safely build a footbridge and complete drain works near the Cameron Street cul-de-sac.  
	
I / we wish to make the following submission in relation to the above proposal:

No objection to proposal 	☐	(Tick as appropriate)

Object to the proposal		☐

Comment on the proposal	☐	(As this matter does not require a Council decision, details you provide on this form will not be publicly available.)

Comments: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

(Please tick) 		Owner ☐		Occupier ☐

Signed: 		______________________________ Date: _________________________
Print Name:		________________________________________________________s_____
Postal Address: 	_____________________________________________________________
Phone Number: 	_____________________________________________________________
Property Address: ________________________________________________________________




	
Please Note: Submissions must be received by the City of Gosnells no later than 5pm 26 February 2024. 
